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The Friends of St Chad’s have set up a new Facebook page
to help us be more involved in the local community, and

to share news and events to parents from the school.

We would really appreciate it if you could Like & Follow
our new page on Facebook, and invite those with a

connection to the school to join as well! 

www.facebook.com/friendsofstchadspatchway
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